

Sparkman High School

2616 Jeff Rd Harvest, Alabama 35749

Phone 256-837-0331 Fax 256-837-7673

September 1, 2011

Dear Students/Parents of the Class of 2012,

Congratulations to the Class of 2012 for reaching this point in your high school career. This is an exciting time in your life and we want your graduation to be a special event. For the safety and security of all guests at the graduation ceremony, the Von Braun Center must comply with Fire Marshall Requirements. As a result, Madison County Schools will be issuing tickets for admission to the Sparkman High School 2012 graduation ceremony. Based on our class size at this time each graduate will receive nine (9) tickets for their special guests.

As always we appreciate your continued support of Sparkman High School and our students.

Sincerely,

Mr. Manuel Wallace Principal